
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 18th May 2020 Update 

My apologies, it should have said Roxy last week, not Rosy!  She has 
dropped back to second place with a lifetime earnings of  68 156, 
while Rhett is now in the lead, having amassed over 80 000 points.  

 

We now have 7 players with over 10 000 points so well done to all of you.   

I can see some of you have increased your speed as you get 
better at recalling your times tables.  Aimee Rippler and 
Buzzy Rockbottom have done particularly well in improving 
their speed so the star of the week goes to them.  

I have been contacted by several parents asking me to 
change their rockstar’s  challenges.  I have also been looking to see how you 
are all doing with different tables, and have taken the decision to change some 
of them when I can see you are doing really well, (Roxy!) or reduced the 
number of tables you have to do.  

If you find there are too many different tables, or not enough challenge, just e-
mail the office and we can add or take away tables to make if more accessible 
for you.   As a general rule, Y1 are doing the 10 times tables, Y2 are doing 2s, 5s 
and 10s, and after that for Years 4 – 6  it is up to 12x12 but this can always be 
changed to help you.  

Keep playing, keep having fun and most importantly keep safe. 

                                         HAPPY PLAYING ROCKSTARS! 


